
Notice is hereby given that aeronautical fees at Montreal-Pierre Elliott Trudeau
International Airport and at Montreal-Mirabel International Airport will be
increasing as follows as of January 1st, 2010:

Landing fee: 3.0%
General terminal fee: 5.5%

These increases are in accordance with the billing methodology in use since
2007.
This methodology has been ratified by the Airline Consultative Committee.
Its objective is to recover operational costs from each user/customer of
airport facilities.

Notice is given in Montreal
this 31st day of October 2009.

Me Pierre Gagnon
Secretary
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